








EVENTS

Whoops! Since we leave soon for another month of
speaking, we had to get this to the publisher before our
extended schedule was verified. Please pray anyway!
Among other places, we are anticipating a city-wide
seminar in Grand Junction, CO, Jan 19-20 and a circuit
including locations in Kansas, Missouri, Texas, and New
Mexico in February and March. We'd also appreciate
prayers for the rest of the months of December and
January as we wrap up the year and work on some
crucial projects. God bless you!

000 @Pesr

Plan your summer vacation NOW!

Tremendous Creation Vacations!
(If there is no brochure in this issue, write or call for one.)

Twin Peaks Family Science Adventure: Jun 30-Jul 5
Redcloud Family Mountain Adventure I: Aug 11-16
Redcloud Family Mountain Adventure Il: Aug 18-23
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Special Thanks!
Thank You Steven Nutting for
volunteering your time to layout the new

1996 camp brochure and Think & Believe! We
really appreciate your generous involvement in this
ministry. Your work saves Alpha Omega Institute
lots of money!
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Think and Believe is published bi-monthly by Alpha Omega
Institute, P.O. Box 4343, Grand Junction, CO 81502. Editors:
Dave & Mary Jo Nutting. Single copies are free upon request.
Please write for permission to reprint material in this publication.
Alpha Omega Institute is a tax-exempt organization under
Section 501(c)(3) of the internal Revenue Code. Your donations
are much needed and appreciated.
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HELP!! A SPECIAL REQUEST

As you know, we rarely mention money in this
publication—and that is how we want to continue. We
really want to be able to provide this and other ministries as
a service to you and a means to help spread the creation
message. However, we find ourselves at a point where we
need to inform you of our need and ask you to help.

Finances have been unusually tight this year. We see
several reasons for this:

1. The Mongolia trip was used by God, but ended up
being a financial drain;

2. The Johnsons are doing a vital children's ministry,
but giving has not met the expenses;

3. The increased work load and time on the road
necessitated changing our secretary to full-time:

4. Costs are increasing all around;

5. Thisis a spiritual battle and our adversary would
love to see us hindered.

We are always looking for ways to trim expenses, but
we would hate to cut any effective ministries. We are a
small organization with no government help or large grants.
People are often amazed how we accomplish so much with
so little. The ministry is financed primarily by individuals
and a few churches who see this as important work.

Would you please do three things?

[1 Pray for these needs.

O Prayerfully consider sending a special gift now and
regular monthly or quarterly help in the days to come.

[0 Ask your church to consider adding Alpha Omega
Institute to its regular giving as "unique" missionaries.

Thank you for considering us!

« We wish you all a very blessed and Christ-

centeved Holiday season! God bless you!

Nonprofit Org.
U.S. Postage
PAID
Grand Jct.,CO
Permit No.393




